
Friday 3rd December 2021

Newsletter

I think you will all agree that it has been a very different week at Warton St.

Paul’s.

I just want to say a big thank you to all the parents/carers and children for

your understanding this week. You have been so supportive with our decision

to cancel the Christmas Fayre, I know many of you will have felt

disappointment as we all did too.

In light of our recent cases, we have rearranged our Nativity to Monday 13th

December and Tuesday 14th December. This will give children a chance to

settle back into school and practise their parts. At the moment we are still

planning to perform in front of a live audience, tickets can be obtained from

the school office.

Please remember to wear your Christmas jumper on Friday 10th December and

to book your child’s Christmas lunch!

Please take care and have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Dean

Well done to Marley, George and William

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 3!

WELL DONE!



House Points

Congratulations to  St. Patrick’s team for winning the most

points this week.

This week we celebrated …

Mrs Kowalski’s birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

This half term our Gospel Value is “Peace”. The children are learning how to

demonstrate Peace! Our children are exploring a sense of inner peace. It is

important for our children to learn how to calm themselves down in any range of

situations. We will promote peace between each other by making and keeping

friends, sorting out arguments, making compromises, letting go of hostile

feelings, building bridges, learning how to listen to each other. The children will

also be learning about Peace in the community, respecting differences, listening

and talking with those who hold opposite views, honoring each other and finding

common ground. Children will listen to differing viewpoints and learn respect for

each other. As a school we will also be looking at Peace around the world. Finally,

children will discover what Peace with God ultimately means to Christians.



Friday 10th December 2021 Christmas Lunch day

Christmas jumper day

Monday 13th December 2021 Infant Nativity 1:30pm in the school hall

Tuesday 14th December 2021 Infant Nativity  5:00pm in the school hall

Wednesday 15th December 2021 Carols by candlelight 3:30pm in Church

Friday 17th December 2021 School closes for Christmas at 2:30pm

Tuesday 4th January 2022 INSET Day

Wednesday 5th January 2022 School reopens

School Dates 2021/2022
Autumn Term 2021
Wednesday 1 September 2021 – INSET
Thursday 2nd September School Opens
Friday 22nd October - INSET
Half Term: Monday 25 October - Friday 29 October 2021
Reopen: Monday 1st November 2021
Ends: Friday 17 December 2021

Spring Term 2022
Tuesday 4 January 2022 – INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 5th January 2022
Half Term: Monday 14th February - Monday 21st February 2022*
Reopen: Tuesday 22nd February 2022
Ends: Friday 1 April 2022

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022



Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days

*Please note the additional day is due to the extra bank holiday in 2022 for the
Queen's Platinum Jubilee (Friday 3rd June).


